
 

 
 
 
St. Aidan’s Presents: ShowStarters – Back in the wings  
  
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students 
 
We are delighted to announce the return of live performance to St Aidan’s in 
November 2021. This will be a celebration of musical theatre and dance in 
Constance Green Hall over several nights. We are inviting students currently 
in Years 9, 10, 11 and 12 to take part through an audition process on Teams. 
 
The show will feature all your favourite shows including Mamma Mia, The 
Greatest Showman, Hamilton, Dear Evan Hansen, Everyone’s Talking About 
Jamie and Les Miserables. 
  
All students in Years 9, 10, 11 and 12 have been added to a Team where 
auditions can be uploaded. Details of how to send in an audition recording 
have been set as an assignment. We are very much looking forward to seeing 
lots of students sending in videos.  
 
Please remember that this is a considerable commitment for students and 
that there will be lunchtime and after school rehearsals as well as weekend 
rehearsals on Sunday 14th and Sunday 21st November 2021. 
  
The curtain will go up for performances in the week beginning Monday 
22nd November. Details about days, times and ticketing will be sent out in 
September.  
 
Good luck to everyone who auditions.  
 
Kind regards 

Andrew MacCallum  
Director/Producer  
 
 
 
 


